
April 12, 2017 

 

Dear Editors, 

 

   Thank you for your comments.  We have endeavored to make all changes requested by the chief 
editor.   

The only change we ask permission to reconsider is within the third point.  We made the 
recommended changes to the notation for yaw loss and initial wind direction, however, “pP” we have 
now used in several past publications, for example, (Gebraad, el al. (2014). “Wind plant power 
optimization through yaw control using a parametric model for wake effects-a CFD simulation study.” 
Wind Energy). 

 For consistency with previous publications, and the notation used within the FLORIS software, 
we ask that this notation be allowed.  Thank you for your consideration. 
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